
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 New Bike Shed 
 

Have you seen our BRAND new bike shed? It means your children’s bikes and 
scooters can be safely parked and out of the rain, without us losing any visibility on 

the playground. It would be great to see it FULL so please do encourage your child to 
come in with wheels if they can! 

 
 

 

 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Maia in Foundation Stage; Lucas-Lee in Year 1; ALL of Year 1; George, Charlie W, 
Florence and Peaches  

 

25th Feb 2022 
 
 

The goal is not to live forever, but create something that will         Jamal Edwards 
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Forest School 
 

We were so delighted to get back to Forest School this week, with Year 2 having session for the next six weeks. 
Squares were the first to enjoy the environment. They built dens, made swings, climbed trees, drew and wrote in 
their nature journals, noticed signs of winter and spring, and fully embraced the downfall of rain! We can’t wait 

to see what the children decide to do each week. 
 

   
 

     
 

      

Reading Corner in Foundation Stage 
 

Children in Foundation Stage have been designing how they would like 
their reading corner to look. They have purchased a new chair, canope, 
and lava lamp. There is quite the buzz around the reading corner in Red 

Class, with children even talking about writing their own books! 
 

      

Important Messages 
 

If you have been sent a letter 
requesting your consent – PLEASE 

complete this (and make any 
necessary payment) by the 

deadline. We have a lot planned at 
the moment and chasing takes a 
huge amount of time. If we have 

not received the necessary 
consents or payments by the 

deadline, the activity in question 
will sadly need to be cancelled. 

Thank you so much. 
 

 
      


